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Exciting New Vanpool Management Software Coming in 2018

Ben Franklin Transit’'s Vanpool program will begin implementing
RidePro, a rideshare management software from TripSpark, in early in What are the
2018. The new system will help reduce the amount of data being .
recorded by Vanpool groups and staff, eliminating the paper logs that [HeL=1al=li 10N A @18 i

must be completed each month. When the system is fully operational and Reduced Paperwork
approved, all reporting will be done online.

Better Communication

The new system will calculate and track the fares for each group and More tools to keep your
participant in the program. Each participant will have their own van full i keeping fares
account that allows them to see their individual monthly fare, account LOW

balance and to make a Vanpool payment.

The bookkeeper/coordinators for each group will be able to go online to update the group roster and route
information as well as complete monthly rider and mileage reports. The system will be used to send out updates
about the program and newsletters to group coordinator, drivers, and participants., allowing for better
communication.

The new system also provides ride matching to Vanpools, carpools, and bus routes in the Tri-City area. When a
van group is low on riders, the bookkeepers will be able to use the system to help find riders that have a similar
commute to see if they would like to join their Vanpool group. This function also allows BFT staff to help match
riders and groups together, helping to keep your vans full.

BFT will continue to update the groups and riders as we move forward with the new software. We are excited to
see how RidePro will make our program better for everyone.

Ben Franklin Transit Vanpool i Stress Free Commuting and More Money in Your Pocket
For more information, give us acallat ~ 509.943.5442 or visit www.bft.org
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Maintenance Minute

Thank you to all drivers that take time out of their day to
bring vans in for maintenance! Just a friendly reminder,
please remember to record odometers in spare vans and in

509.943.5442 or visit www.bft.org



